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Town of Oakville 
Memorandum 

 
                                        

 

  
To:  Mayor Burton, Members of Council 
  
From: Kristina Parker, Manager, Development Services 

Transportation and Engineering Department 
  
Date: May 2, 2022 
  
Subject:   Staff Report Assumption of Silwell Phase 8 
  

 

 

The Transportation and Engineering Department (Development Services) is responsible 
for the coordination of assumptions of subdivisions. The agenda for Planning and 
Development Council Meeting of May 2, 2022 includes consent item 4.2: Assumption of 
Silwell Phase 8 – Portion of Taunton Road, By-Law 2022-025. Staff are withdrawing this 
consent item and deferring the report to a future agenda.   
 
The report and bylaw, as written, did not adequately cover the full range of works to be 
assumed. Staff will review the scope of works to be addressed and bring forward a 
modified report to a future Council meeting. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Kristina 


